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April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Prom 2024 
 
I am delighted to be able to provide you with further details regarding our School Prom. As 
previously communicated, it will be taking place on Thursday 27th June 2024 at the Falmouth 
Hotel. 
 
Tickets will go on sale on Wednesday 1st May at a cost of £35.00 per person and will remain on 
sale until Monday 10th June. Tickets can be paid for via ParentPay. The price includes a three-
course meal, a disco and a photobooth. Students will need to have money with them to 
purchase soft drinks, although tap water will be available on the tables. 
 
We will have a designated area in the hotel including some outside space. There will be staff 
supervising these areas and we will have additional security on the site. Please be aware that 
once your son/daughter leaves our designated area during the evening, they will not be able to 
return to the Prom. 
 
May I also remind you that this is a school event and therefore no alcohol, tobacco or any illicit 
substances should be consumed before or during the event. We will remove any pupils from the 
Prom if we believe they may be under the influence in order to ensure that all students and staff 
have a safe and enjoyable evening. Please support us by reiterating this message to your 
son/daughter. 
 
The menu choices sheet will be e-mailed to students next month and they will need to be 
returned to Ms Cooper in the Front Office before Monday 3rd June. 
 
We would be delighted to see all students at the Prom, but behaviour and attitude will be 
monitored over the next few months, along with attendance at all exams. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Prom, please e-mail Ms Cooper on vcooper@penryn-
college.cornwall.sch.uk. If you have any concerns regarding the cost, please e-mail our Deputy 
Headteacher, Mrs Laing, on blaing@penryn-college.cornwall.sch.uk  
 
Kind regards 
 
K Blackburn 

 
Kate Blackburn 
Assistant Headteacher 
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